Patient Participation Meeting 

 19th Dec 2012, at Cambridge house Surgery,


	Present:                                                                                                                          Apologies:
D Wilshaw (DW)                                                                                                              T Brennan                                                                                                             Dr Q Siddiqi  (QS)                                                                                                            K Brookes
H Finlow (HF)                                                                                                       P Thomason

J Bailey                                                                                                                J Steele
S Badland (SB)                                                                                                    A Haywood

 Andrea Badland (AB)

J Mellor (JM)

A Haywood (AW)

S Hill (SH)

M Hough (MH)



	1. Annual Christmas Get together for elderly patients with a cup of tea and a mince pie
	ACTIONS

	2 DW - welcomed the group and let them know about our regular patient participation group meetings, times etc and stated that this is where patients can come along and make any suggestions of how we can improve the surgery or if there is anything that is concerning them, and asked if anyone would like to join the group for them to let us know and we will contact them when we are getting together again. Mr Hill is interested in coming to future meetings. 
	DW to contact patients when next meeting arranged

	3.  Patient Survey – DW advised group that the practice ran a patient survey in August of this year and passed around the results, informing patients that it will be uploaded to the website shortly.   She informed them that the patient group came into the surgery and helped patients to complete the survey and that then HF compiled the results, so that DW could upload to the website.  This means that the patient survey is completely impartial as the staff has nothing to do with the survey.

The group were very impressed with the results regarding access. She also advised that comments on the survey have brought about us employing another receptionist as some of the comments suggested that the reception staff we not very pleasant so to improve the situation a new member of staff. 
	DW to upload copies of the completed graphs and survey results to website



	4.- Update on the disability ramp – DW showed the group the disabled ramp ain the process of being built, and advised them that this was because of patient pressure during the group and the patient survey and its comments.


	ongoing

	5. General practice discussions between staff, Doctor and the group members. 

	

	6.-  The practice has a raffle in place in aid of the Douglas McMillan hospice, which will be drawn on Friday the 21st December.
	To be drawn on Fri 21st Dec
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